
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

Reporting to Public Session Tuesday, November 13, 2012 

 

 

 

1. Youth Summit 

 

The district’s Second Annual Youth Summit was held on October 25 at Shadbolt Centre 

for the Arts.  Over 135 students attended from 8 secondary schools and 3 district 

Alternate Programs.  The one-day conference, aimed at strengthening and supporting 

youth, offered students a series of workshops focussed on developing social emotional 

skills.  Sessions included topics promoting fitness and nutrition, self-awareness, song 

writing opportunities, healthy relationships, women’s self defense, dream catching 

seminars and more.  Students enjoyed a full day of team building and sharing experiences 

with youth across the district. 

 

This evening Sue Dorey, Manager Youth Services, will be joined by members of the 

Youth Services Workers team and students who will share their highlights of this unique 

conference. 

 

  Recommendation:   THAT the Board receive this information. 

 

 


